
 

 
 

NOTICE OF TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE 
 

In accordance with section 3.50(1a) of the Local Government Act 1995 (WA), the 
City of Kwinana hereby gives notice of its intention to close Jolley Road, Wellard 
to vehicle traffic from Monday, 30 September 2024 until further notice. 
 
This temporary road closure forms part of a wider proposal to obtain feedback from 
the community on a potential permanent road closure. 
 
To submit your feedback on the temporary closure, or if you require further 
information, please contact the City on (08) 9439 0218 or 
legal@kwinana.wa.gov.au. 
 
All submissions must be received by 4.00pm on Thursday, 26 September 2024. 
 
WAYNE JACK 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
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